

The Arthur Terry Learning Partnership

Kittoe Road, Sutton Coldfield West Midlands, B74 4RZ

Tel: (0121) 323 1134 Fax: (0121) 308 8033

Richard Gill CBE NPQH, NLE, FRSA Chief Executive Officer (CEO)

Thursday 7th November 2024

Dear parents and carers,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you of an important development regarding our school's leadership.

As you may be aware, Miss Seema Purewal was recently appointed as our new headteacher and was due to start her role this week. However, I regret to inform you that due to unforeseen personal circumstances, Seema has had to make the difficult decision to withdraw from the position. Since taking Seema's call from India at the start of the half term break, we have been working to secure our next course of action and to ensure a smooth transition of leadership.

We are therefore pleased to inform you that we have now offered the post to an experienced headteacher, who has accepted. We are very excited by this development and will write to you again next week when we will be able to share further details with you.

In the interim, Marie George will continue in her role as acting headteacher. We have full confidence in Marie's ability to continue to lead our school during this transitional period.

Thank you for your understanding and continued support during this time of transition.

Sincerely,

Richard Gill CBE

CEO, Arthur Terry Learning Partnership